
 
 

 
Parent Advisory Council Report 

April 8, 2019 
 

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, February 15 at 3 pm.  Members of the 
council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Mrs. Therese Nordstrom Christopher, Mr. Tony 
Christopher, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Lisa Hunter, Ms. Shelby MacLeish, 
Ms. Esmeralda Rivera, Ms. Lisa Robotham (chair), Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth 
Sterling-Effie, and Ms. Roann Vanderwath. 
 
The council met with members of StrongMind, our curriculum provider for both online 
middle school and online high school, for an overview of all systems and services provided 
to Compass. The council shared ideas and suggestions on course layouts, pacing, and 
workbooks. Compass shared updates on the charter renewals, for both CCS of Fresno 
(appealing renewal to the Fresno County Board of Education) and CCS of Los Angeles 
(approved by Acton-Agua Dulce in January). Also, we continue to work on the merger 
process with REALM Charter Schools. Earlier this month our Scholar Leadership Council 
met, and their draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack.  
 
Under New Business, each PAC member provided feedback to bring to staff. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 3:59 pm.  Draft minutes can be found on Board on Track. The 
next Parent Advisory Council meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 26 starting at 3 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Mrs. Lisa Robotham  
Board Secretary &  

Parent Advisory Council Chair 
 


